
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 25, 2024 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
             ajakubcin@aaacu.com  

AAACU Rolls out Podcast - Talking Cents and Making Change 

Alpena, Michigan, January 25, 2024 
– Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) continues to find 
alternative ways to educate members 
with the roll out of its new podcast, 
Talking Cents and Making Change. 

AAACU’s podcast hosted by Alison 
Jakubcin, Michelle Woodruff, and 
Rachel Chojnacki takes financial 
education to the next step by taking a 
deep dive into all things finances. 
The trio will be helping provide 
financial education, tips and tricks, 

community investment, and a look into how credit unions function and the benefits they provide 
to their members and their communities. 

Talking Cents and Making Change is available for listening on Spotify, Amazon Music, and 
Apple Podcast with bi-weekly episodes posted on Wednesdays. If you have any questions, you 
want featured on the podcast submit them to podcast@aaacu.com. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 46,181 members with 
total assets equal to $775,484,744. 
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